
BOIRR UPDATE

[E — 2024-12-24]

The Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals in the Texas Top Cop litigation has

GRANTED the government’s request to stay the injunction issued by the district

court. This reinstates the requirement to file your BOIRR report.

Treasury also has extended the filing deadline from January 1, 2025, to

January 13, 2025.

This means reporting companies must file their BOIRR reports by

January 13, 2025.

AS OF NOW, if you have not already completed your filing, you

must comply by January 13, 2025.

While there is the possibility that the plaintiffs will seek review by the

United States Supreme Court and that the Supreme Court will reinstate the

injunction, the current state of affairs maintains the mandatory BOIRR filing

within the extended deadline of January 13, 2025.  Other deadlines for a limited

number of new, recently-formed companies have also been modified by Treasury.

A copy of the court of appeals order granting the government’s motion

may be found on our website at https://ezkovichlaw.com/boi under update E.

BOIRR Update, December 24, 2024 - Appellate Court GRANTS Government

Request to Keep January 1 Deadline, at document E.1, entitled Appellate Court

Order Granting Government's Motion to Stay Injunction issued by the Court

on December 24, 2024.  A copy of Treasury’s Alert modifying filing deadlines

may be found at document E.2, entitled Treasury Extends Certain BOIRR

Filing Deadlines.
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